Monika Szyszko

From: Alison O'Rourke <alison_orourke@corkcity.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 2 December 2020 11:44

To: Robert Farrell

Cc: Phelim O' Neill

Subject: RE: Land Development Agency - St Kevin's Strategic Housing Development
Attachments: 021220 AOR TO LDA.pdf

Hi Robert

Please find letter of approval attached to confirm our agreement in principle with the proposal.

(Sorry if you have been bombarded with filesender download notifications! — my network access today is really slow
for some reason!!)

Regards,

Alison O’'Rourke
Senior Executive Officer

Housing Directorate | Cork City Council |Floor 1, City Hall, Anglesea St, Cork, T12 T997
Landline: 021-4924607

This e-mail message is CONFIDENTIAL and may contain legally privileged information. The information contained in this e-mail
and in any attachments is confidential and is designated solely for the attention and use of the intended recipient(s). If you are
not an intended recipient of this e-mail or any part of it, you should not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message. If
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of this e-mail from your
computer system(s).

From: Robert Farrell <rfarrell@lda.ie>

Sent: 01 December 2020 22:37

To: Alison O'Rourke <alison_orourke@corkcity.ie>

Cc: Phelim O' Neill <poneill@lda.ie>

Subject: RE: Land Development Agency - St Kevin’s Strategic Housing Development

Hi Alison,
Many thanks for coming back to me so quickly. Comments below noted.

| have just sent the Part V pack which includes the site layout drawing showing the proposed unit locations. Any
queries/comments more than happy to discuss.

Best regards,
Robert

From: Alison O'Rourke <alison orourke @corkcity.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 1 December 2020 17:51

To: Robert Farrell <rfarrell@lda.ie>

Cc: Phelim O' Neill <poneill@|da.ie>

Subject: RE: Land Development Agency - St Kevin’s Strategic Housing Development

Hi Robert






